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DATES  
May 
Friday 26th – Break up for half term 
June 
Monday 5th – Return to school 
Tuesday 6th – Year 3 trip to the Roman Baths 
Friday 9th – 40 Year Anniversary Tea Party 
Friday 16th – Leavers’ Cake Sale 
Monday 19th – New Parents Information 
Evening 
July 
Saturday 1st – TSA Summer BBQ 
Friday 7th – Transition Day 
Wednesday 12th – Year 2 Play to parents 
Tuesday 18th – Year 4 Play to parents, 
matinee 
Wednesday 19th – Year 4 Play to parents, 
evening 
Thursday 20th – Leavers’ Trip to Longleat 
Friday 21st – Year 4 Leavers’ Disco 
Friday 21st – Break up for summer holiday 
 

Trinity School 40th Birthday Celebrations 
On June 9th we will be celebrating 40 years 
of Trinity school being on this site. In the 
afternoon we would love to have a cup cake 
for each of the children as part of our 
celebrations and so we would very much 
appreciate donations of cup cakes brought 
into school on the morning of June 9th. Thank 
you. 

 

Sports Day – Tuesday 23rd May 
Thank you all for your support for Sports 
Day on Tuesday. The children had a great 
day and it has been lovely to have lots of 
positive feedback from the parents and 
grandparents who came along to cheer the 
children on. The TSA did a brilliant job 
serving teas and coffees throughout the day, 
and the children very much enjoyed their 
lolly after all the racing! 

 

Oakfield Academy SEND Parent Forum 
Oakfield Academy is holding a SEND Parent 
Forum between 4pm and 5:30pm on 
Wednesday 28th June and parents of 
children who will be moving to Oakfield in 
September are very welcome to attend if 
they wish to find out more about how the 
school supports children with special 
educational needs and disabilities. Please 
contact Oakfield to let them know if you are 
intending to attend. 

 

Family Play in the Park 
Somerset Activity and Sports Partnership is 
running a series of free family play sessions 
at Welshmill Play Park between 3:30 and 
4:30 on the following Tuesdays: 
May 30th 
June 6th 
June 13th 
Do go along and join in the fun if you are able 
to. 

 
Frome Missing Link Challenge 

Thank you all for your support for the Frome 
Missing Link Challenge this week. We have 
increased the percentage of children coming 
to school on foot, by bike or by scooter from 
54% to 82% which is brilliant. 

 
Arla Milk 

The children had a brilliant day on 
Wednesday when some of the staff from 
Arla Milk came to visit us. They brought one 
of their tankers with them as well as some 
calves and plenty of cheese and yoghurt to 
taste.  

 


